
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On July 20, 2023 at the Lower Providence Township Board of Supervisors 
meeting, Corporal Robert (Bulldog) Heim, Officer Andrew Millard, and Officer 
Melanie Faddis were recognized and awarded with a Distinguished Unit 
Citation for their commendable performance during a call with an armed 
suspect. 

All three officers played a vital role in ensuring the safe apprehension of the 
suspect, while protecting the life and property of others. This accomplishment 
was made as a result of teamwork with decisive and professional actions, 
strategies, and tactics. Well done by everyone involved! 

 


